
 
 

September 2, 2025 

 

Dear Hickory Hills Lake Resident, 

The current boat ramp schedule for access to the Island Road Boat Ramp ended on Labor Day. 

Based on the start of the lake drawdown on October 11th, the boat extracƟon has been determined. Once the lake is 
lowered, the boat ramp becomes unusable due to shallow beach areas in front of the ramp. Below is the boat ramp 
schedule based on the beginning of lake drawdown when access to the ramp becomes difficult. 

 

2025 FALL BOAT EXTRACTION 
SCHEDULE 

Thursday Friday Saturday 
9/18 9/19 9/20 

9-12pm 9-12pm 9-12pm 
9/25 9/26 9/27 

9-12pm 9-12pm 9-12pm 
10/2 10/3 10/4 

9-12pm 9-12pm 9-12pm 
10/9 10/10 10/11 

9-12pm 9-12pm 9-12pm 
 

The launch will be staffed by a trained weed-watcher. All trailers must be cerƟfied clean by the owner/operator and will 
be thoroughly inspected for weeds.   

1. Trailers with ANY weeds will not be allowed into the lake.  
2. Residents using boat dealers for removal must schedule with the dealer in accordance with the schedule above. 
3. Please keep in mind, the water will be geƫng low aŌer drawdown. Using this area is at your own risk. 

In addiƟon, if these dates are not acceptable, the office can arrange an inspector to meet you for your boat extracƟon for 
a charge of $15.00. Contact Security at 978-877-1338 or the HHL Office via email at office@hickoryhillslake.com  and 
leave your name, number and specific access request. 

Please keep in mind there are more than 100 boats requiring ramp access and that we are trying to balance the best 
interests of the lake with all those who enjoy it. 

Thank You, 

Hickory Hills Landowners, Inc.  


